
YRE met on 3/11/202. The First Day School teachers shared what they had done 
the past few months, and we talked a little about our hopes for the future when we 
can meet again in person.  
We received a letter from Christine Imbiti; she told us about her family and how the 
pandemic has been affecting her school. We are aware that Christine will enter high 
school in January 2022 and the amount of money we will need to send will be 
greatly increased. We will find out exactly how much we will need to raise. We were 
grateful that we had money set aside in our fund for Christine, as we didn’t find a 
good opportunity for fundraising in 2020. We are contacting the finance committee 
regarding next year’s budget request.  
We have not met as frequently as usual, so it was an added pleasure to gather in 
our support and care for tour meeting’s youth. 
 


